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OCTOBER  
 
  23rd  P & C Meeting  

  26th  Bunnings BBQ 

          P & C Fundraiser 
          Help Needed 

  28th – 1st Nov Major  

           Syd Excursion 

 

NOVEMBER  
 

 15th   NRL League Tag  

          Gala Day 
          Urunga  

 

  DECEMBER  
 
  2ND – 13TH Swimming 

          Scheme 

          Bellingen Pool 

 17th   Presentation Day  

           Year 6 Farewell  

           Dinner  

 18th    DISCO Last Day 

 19th & 20th   Staff   
          Development Days 

 

  

Repton Public School 
strives for excellence, 

opportunity and 
success. 

Principal’s Message: 
School pride: At Repton Public School, we are dedicated to fostering an 

environment where excellence in teaching creates opportunities for all students, 

paving the way for their success. By promoting collaboration and innovation, we 

empower students to develop critical thinking and resilience, preparing them for 

future challenges. Our tailored learning strategies cater to individual strengths, while 

diverse extracurricular activities promote teamwork and leadership. Collaborating 

with local organisations connects classroom knowledge to real-world applications. 

This commitment thrives through the passion of our staff, students, and families 

working together. 

Excursions:  We embrace every opportunity to turn learning experiences into lifelong 

memories. Our upcoming excursion to Sydney is a perfect example of this 

commitment. Students will explore iconic landmarks like the Sydney Opera House 

and engage with the interactive exhibits at the Taronga Zoo. This adventure not only 

enhances our curriculum but also fosters critical thinking, teamwork, and a sense of 

responsibility. We are excited to create unforgettable memories together and inspire 

a lasting love for learning and exploration! I will share pictures and experiences 

through Seesaw and Facebook channels. See you in a week! 

Attendance:  Every day in the classroom is an opportunity for learning, growth, and 

connection with peers and teachers. Consistent attendance not only helps students 

stay engaged with the curriculum but also fosters a sense of community and 

belonging. We encourage parents and guardians to support good attendance 

habits, ensuring that our students can fully benefit from the rich educational 

experiences we offer. 

Behaviour: By promoting respect, responsibility and resilience, we foster an 

environment where students feel safe, valued, and empowered to reach their full 

potential. We are committed to nurturing a positive environment that enhances 

learning and personal growth, ensuring our students are well-prepared for success 

both inside and outside the classroom. 

 

 Kristy Glyde 

 Principal 

http://www.repton-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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Kindy GAAGAL  1/2 JULUUM 

 

  

Despite Gaagal having to relocate to the library, 
we have settled in and are focused on our 
learning. This term we are learning about Earth 
and Space sciences, starting with an investigation 
of weather. We are creating a daily weather chart 
and taking it in turns to be weather reporters. 
Gaagal students are making great strides in their 
mathematical understanding. We have learned 
about odd and even numbers, place value, 
addition and subtraction. Today we had fun 
bowling to reinforce subtraction. Great work 
Gaagal! 

Welcome back to school for Term 4! Juluum 
have jumped straight back into learning and 
loving our class time! We are reading the novel, 
Runt and delving into the story Three in 
literacy. This has inspired our busy hands into 
making an origami dog for our creative arts 
lesson. How good are the puppy heads we 
made last week! In mathematics we have 
launched into a unit focusing on measurement. 
Everything around us can be measured and it is 
so much fun to compare the items we see and 
use every day. Great work, Juluum!   

3/4 BINDARRAY 5/6 WINDA 
 

  

 

What a wonderful start to Term 4! Bindarray 
have had a busy start to our term, with a 
highlight being our excursion to Mylestom for 
the Get Hooked fishing program. We learnt so 
much from the wonderful helpers and 
volunteers and caught 3 fish amongst us! This 
week we are finishing our learning about 
Malala Yousafzai by creating a historical 
recount to document her life. We have loved 
this unit of work and have found Malala to be 
incredibly inspiring. During our maths lessons 
we have been working hard with fractions – 
identifying and comparing them and moving 
into the discovery of equivalent fractions.  

We have had a busy start to term 4 in the 
Winda classroom. In English we have been 
continuing on with our book, August and 
Jones. In maths we have started work on 
fractions and in science we have been 
looking into Earth and space. We have been 
exploring astronomy and comparing ancient 
civilizations interpretations of the 
constellations. We discovered that some 
Aboriginal groups linked their dream time 
stories to different constellations. This was 
a great connection to what we have been 
learning in our Gumbaynggirr lessons.   
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WRITERS EXCELLING 
Gaagal 

 

Juluum Bindarray Winda 

                   Mavi Evelyn                    Jai                  Aria 

    
 

   

   Garden     Kitchen  CAPA 

In Gardening over the previous 
weeks, we have been learning 
about using plants from the 
Legume family to fertilize the soil in 
readiness for our summer 
watermelons & pumpkin crops.  
Over winter we grew a green 
manure crop to help restore 
nutrients in the soil.  These are very 
useful as they work with bacteria 
called rhizobia.  The rhizobia 
converts nitrogen from the air into 
ammonia which is a liquid form of 
nitrogen that plants use to grow 
fast and strong.  We will cut the 
plants and dig the whole plant 
back into the soil.  This is called 
“fixing” nitrogen in the soil.  Pretty 
cool, eh !!! 

The Kookaburras returned to the 
kitchen this term to create a 
Moroccan feast for the senses. We 
used carrots, apples, sultanas and 
spices to make a Moroccan carrot 
salad, which we served with a 
crispy handmade lavosh that had 
been sprinkled with a variety of 
seeds. We then enjoyed a 
delectable dessert of mini-peach 
cakes, that had been topped with a 
slice of peach and some cinnamon 
sugar to create a yummy crunch. 
The carrot salad was something 
quite different for our students, 
and while many were reluctant to 
taste it, those that did were 
pleasantly surprised by the flavour 
combination! Well done, 
Kookaburras.  

Our Creative arts focus for the 

next few weeks is dance. We 

learnt about the purposes of 

different types of performances 

and learnt some choreography 

to match a performance style. 

Our choreography focused on 

transitions within the dance and 

listening to music to hear our 

cues to start dancing. Some 

students chose to choreograph 

their own dance piece and 

performed this to the group. 

Well done Emus for your high 

participation in this session! 



Term 4 Week 2 - 4 - 

   

 

 

Get Hooked –
Fishing
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Big THANK YOU To Matt Runge and the Team from Kennards Hire! 
 

Generously donating a chipper for the week so Mr. Chris could make some mulch to freshen 

 up our beautiful school.   
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WIN BIN WEDNESDAY 16.10.24 

 

Congratulations 
Tommy, Lily, Coco & Benji  

 
 

WIN BIN WEDNESDAY 23.10.24 
 

Congratulations 
Didi, Hazel, Myla & Benji 

 

This week at Repton Public School, we have been working on picking up after 

ourselves. 4/5/6 are very excited for the Sydney camp next week. Gaagal has been 

very resilient as their class has been moved to the library as their roof is being fixed. 

We love the patience of the teachers at Repton. They are really good role models 

for all the kids. Remember to be respectful, responsible and resilient!                          By Alira 

During the holidays we got to go on a big adventure to 
the river and the beach! Miss Hunter and her sister, 
little Miss Hunter, came to visit and give us a lift to 
the river. At first little Miss Hunter was a bit shy but 
we sat at her feet in the car, and she slowly became 
less shy. When we got to the river, we joined their 
picnic and got to test out the grass at the river, we 
gave it a 10 out of 10. A few kids came over to say hi, 
but we got a bit shy and stuck by Miss Hunter. After 
the river we went to the beach and the shop, but we 
were more interested in the grass. Then we went 
back to school and waited a few days for everyone to come back to school. 

 
 It was very exciting to see everyone and get lots of cuddles.  
 

- Nugget and Tender 
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